Middlecreek Valley Antique Association Inc.

Membership Meeting

Date held: April 10, 2012 Began: 7:30 PM Carl Landis Presiding
There were 15 members in attendance.

Secretary’s report accepted as read, motion by: Kenny Frymoyer, 2 by: Todd Willow, Motion
carried.

Amount in the bank: $3,108.03 CD: $11,068.93

Treasurer’s report accepted as read, motion by: Perry Aitkin, 2" by: Dale Beaver, Motion
Carried.

Old Business: Kenny Frymoyer reported that the hot water heater that Gerald Snook
gave the club does not work. Kenny also reported that they may have found an on demand hot
water heater and we need to see if it is still available.

Discussed the radio ads. B98.3 ads for non-profits are $36.00 for 2 ads. It was suggested that
we should spread the ads around to different radio stations. 90.1 and 90.5 radio ads are free,
they just ask for a donation. We can place the ads for 90.1 and 90.5 the week before the show.
After discussion, Kenny Frymoyer made a motion that we place 2 ads on Thursday and 2 ads on
Friday on B 98.3, 90.1 and 90.5, 2" by Todd Willow, Motion carried.

Ira Lessman mentioned that there is an auto club that would like to use the show grounds for a
car show. We then discussed trying to fit the car show in with our show.

Discussed the clubs funds. The checking account is getting low. Mike Smith said we might have
to pull money from the CD so we can pay for the show. Hopefully we will make out good at
Milton so we won’t have to touch the CD.

Discussed the gun raffle. It was mentioned that we can’t go real big our first year doing this. It
was suggested that we should get a mixture of guns but NO handguns.



New Business: Discussed the show buttons and plaques. Passed the button and plaque
proofs around, one plaque proof has a white background and the other has a gray background.
Kenny Frymoyer made a motion to go with the gray faced plaques, 2" by Todd Willow, Motion
carried.

Ray Hummel asked if we could e-mail more and save some money on postage. We will be
changing the membership applications to add a space for e-mail addresses.

At 8:52 PM, Kenny Frymoyer made a motion to adjourn, 2 by: Greg Bingaman, Motion carried.

Respectfully submitted by Michael Clark, Secretary



